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IMPORTANT DATES  
 Time Details 

FEBRUARY   

Thursday 27th  5.00pm-6.00pm 
5.30pm-7.00pm 

QHPS Expo-The Quadrangle 
Welcome Back Picnic-The Bushland 

Friday 28th  9.00am 
3.10pm 
4.00pm 

School Census Day 
Assembly – Expo Passport Raffle Drawn 
School Council Nominations Due 

MARCH   

Wednesday 4th  9.00am 
Various 

Prep First Wednesday 
The Playground Craze Incursion 

Friday 6th  All Day Curriculum Day-No School 

Monday 9th  All Day Labour Day Public Holiday-No School 

Friday 13th  3.30pm Book Club Closes 

Monday 16th  5.45pm School Council Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday 18th  11.30am-2.00pm The Gruffalo’s Child: Ulumbarra Grade 2 Only 

Friday 20th  9.00am Next PFA Meeting – Multipurpose Room 

Wednesday 25th  9.00am-11.30am 
12.00pm-2.00pm 

QHPS Cross Country - Ken Wust Oval Grades 3-6 
Grades P-2 

Friday 27th  2.00pm 
2.30pm 

Assembly 
Last Day of Term 1-Early Finish 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
KIND 
Jonty V (Room 6)  for always using such lovely manners towards your peers and teachers. 
Jacob D (Room 15A) for always helping out his classmates. 
Charlie B (Room 4) for being a helpful and cooperative class member. 
Rhiannon T (Room 14A) for always respecting our classroom environment by keeping it clean & tidy. 
CURIOUS 
Anna H (Room 2)  for settling into school routines and always being a focused learner. 
Lenny B (Room 14B) for asking ‘out of the box’ questions during our Genius Hour  

Investigation. 
Demi M (Room 12A) for always being an engaged learner. 
Eli C (Room 14A)  for being curious, asking questions and persisting in all learning tasks. 
Jobe B (Room 9)  for sharing a wonderful reflection during maths “I learnt to make numbers in different ways”. 
Jack J (Room 1)  for cracking the code and learning how the pairs to ten work with larger numbers! Honka Honka Jack! 
Renae G (Room 15B) for asking questions and contributing to class discussions. Well done Renae! 
BRAVE 
Blair R (Room 10A) for working hard during Kitchen Garden and trying new things. 
Wyatt G (Room 8) for being so BRAVE when he fell over. Well done Wyatt. 
Iris M (Room 12B) for demonstrating a high standard in your learning in the classroom and at home. 
Charlie K (Room 5) for regularly seeking feedback to improve his skills. 

WELCOME BACK PICNIC & EXPO IS TOMORROW, Thursday February 27th. The Expo will be held in the 
quadrangle from 5.00pm-6.00pm & the picnic will be in the bushland from 5.30pm-7.00pm. 
Pizza pick up is in the multipurpose kitchen at 5.45pm. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand that 
everyone is different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and wonder 
I create 
 
 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to 
feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

2020 TERM DATES 
Term 1 January 29 - March 27 
Term 2 April 14 - June 26 
Term 3 July 13 – September 18  
Term 4 October 5 – December 18 
 


